
2017 ANICC S W Adair Sprint Championship 
 
 
Competitor Bulletin No.1 
 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances the 500MRCI event scheduled for 30th September 2017 
has been cancelled and will not now be included as a counting Championship Round. 
 
500MRCI are planning to run a non Championship Sprint on 28th October. 
 
 
 
 
Ian Howard 
ANICC Sprint Championship Co-ordinator 


